
 

 

 

 

 

7 September 2022  
 

Thank you for the magical memories… 

Wasn’t last night just the most precious evening?! Thank you so much for your resounding 

support – you were a terrific audience! We are sure our children will treasure these 

memories for life. Please feel free to post your pictures and clippings on Facebook and tag 

Solid Foundations to share the concert fun with friends and family.  

 

Old MacDonald had a farm… 

We have “Farm Corner” visiting our preschool on Friday. Our 

little children will have the joy of feeding and touching farm 

animals at school. They are welcome to bring veggies (e.g. lettuce, 

carrots, spinach etc.) on Friday to feed the animals. Yee-hah! 

 

Science Fair countdown… 

We have two weekends left for our senior 

primary pupils to prepare their science or 

technology projects for the school Science Fair.  

A reminder that it is compulsory for Gr 5-7 and 

will be graded, but voluntary for Grade 4. Please 

give your child the guidance and resources 

required to make a success of this exciting day.    

 

Congratulations Vanessa… 

Teacher Vanessa’s (our ballet teacher) beautiful baby boy arrived yesterday 

at 6:42am. Welcome to the world, Logan van Tonder. You are bound to be a 

big blessing, coming in at 52cm and 3,9kg. Happy birthday! (The picture 

shows the proud face of daddy van Tonder) 

 

Hiking for health… 

Our Grade 4s are off to Moreleta Park next week for an experience 

at hiking! Please remember to pack in a water bottle. PE uniform, 

sunscreen and sunhats are expected.  

 

 

Bookbags… 

Please remember your bags tomorrow.  

Also don’t forget to report any damaged books to: 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

Preschool theme for next week: Farm 2  

 

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8


Prayerfully and playfully  

The Teachers 

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com  

011-976-5300 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classifieds… 
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